
Monday, March 21, 2022 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week 

 

Please Release The Following 

Boys Frosh Baseball 

@ 1:15 

Boys JV / Varsity Tennis 

@ 1:15 

As part of Women’s History Month:  Did you know that 
women only make up 27% of Congress?  140 women (out 
of 535) serve in Congress.  Though the number of women 
representatives continues to rise, it is important to keep in 
mind that the United States population is 50.8% female 
according to Census data. 
 
Hey Dons!  Help fight discrimination in our school and 
community by wearing white on Thursday, March 24th.  
Together we can make a difference!!! 
 
Attention 11th & 12th Grade Students:  You will be 
scheduled to take the California Science Test on 
Wednesday, March 23rd, from periods 1 - 3.  We want to 
remind you to be present and on time.  Please get plenty of 
rest, have breakfast and make sure you are mentally 
prepared for the exams.  These exams are important and 
highlight Sierra Vista High School.  Do your best and good 
luck! 
 
Students:  This Thursday, March 24th, we will hold our 
Open House event.  Due to continued safety protocols, our 
Open House will be held virtually this year.  Teachers will 
either hold a Virtual Meeting or post a pre-recorded 
informational video on their websites.  Your teacher will let 
you know how your parents can access their Open House 
Video or meeting.  Information about Open House and 
each teacher’s format can be found on our website at 
www.svdons.com. 

Athletics 

Boys Frosh Baseball vs Montebello 
  @ Montebello - 3:30 
 
Boys JV / Varsity Tennis vs Azusa  
  @ Sierra Vista - 2:15 

Sports 

Attention all 2021 Football Players:  Please visit the  
Athletics Office, Room 321, to RSVP for the Football  
Banquet.  This is mandatory if you are planning to attend.  
Thank you! 


